Sahtu Land Use Planning Board

Box 235, Fort Good Hope, NT, X0E OHO
Phone: (867) 598-2055 Fax: (B67) 598-2545
E-mail: slupb@netkaster.ca Website: www.sahtulanduseplan.org

July 22,2010

To: SLUPB Distribution List

Re: Release of Sahtu Land Use Plan Draft 3

Dear Planning Partners,

On behalf of the Sahtu Land Use Planning Board (SLUPB), | am pleased to present Draft 3 of
the Sahtu Land Use Plan for your review and comment.

As per my email on -July 12, 2010, included is an electronic copy of the Sahtu Land Use Plan -
Draft 3 and all accompanying documents including the Draft 3 cover letter, Background Report,

Draft CR Implementation Guide and the Comments and Responses Table.

All documents are also available on-line on our website at: www.sahtulanduseplan.org.

We thank you for your interest and participation. We look forward to discussing the future of the
Sahtu Land Use Plan with you during our upcoming consultations. Should you have any
questions about Draft 3 or the planning process, please contact Heidi Wiebe, our Plan
Development Lead at (403} 984-3916 or heidi.wiebe@shaw.ca.

Sincerely,

e O

Judith Wright-Bird
Chairperson
Sahtu Land Use Planning Board

Included:

Sahtu Land Use Plan Draft 3 CD:
Draft 3 Cover Letter
Sahtu Land Use Plan Draft 3
Background Report
Draft CR Implementation Guide
Comments and Responses Table
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